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1st September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope that you and your families have had a restful and peaceful holiday.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming our children back to school tomorrow, 2nd September.    
 
Timings for the day 
We have decided to carry forward some of the measures we had in place for COVID 19.  
Although all restrictions have been lifted, we are maintaining a level of caution as we return to 
school. Therefore, the one-way system for dropping off and picking up children will remain for 
the foreseeable time.  Please Drop, Flow and Go between the times below. 
 
            KS1 Morning 8:45am – 8:55 am   Afternoon 3:05 pm – 3:15pm 

KS2 Morning 8:40am – 8:50 am   Afternoon 3:00 pm – 3:10pm 
 
Uniform 
It is always a pleasure to see our children looking smart, especially at the beginning of the year.  
Please note that full uniform is required as we return to school, in particular black school shoes, 
not trainers.  Our expectations are on the school website: 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=14 
 
 
Staffing 
We have also had to make some changes to the staffing in Year Five and Year Six.  Mrs Daniels 
will be supporting across the whole school and the class teaching assistants as detailed below. 
 
 

Year 5 
Kite Mr Waller Mrs Hollis 

Merlin Mrs Nipper (LOL) Mrs Webb 

Year 6 
Eagle Miss  Gursoy Miss McNamara 

Kestrel Miss Mayin Mrs Aulsberry 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Alexandra Wilson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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